

Metropolitan Edison Company Post Office Box 542 Reading Pennsylvania 19603 215 929-3601

June 21, 1979

Mr. k. Kevin Cornell, Deputy Executive Director for Operations U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Cornell:

In conjunction with your request of June 1, 1979, for copies of the TMI-2 data collected by the GPU Data Reduction and Management Group, enclosed are 2 sets (64 reels) of microfilms. These microfilms include (ata collected from March 28, 1979 through June 6, 1979.

Copies of subsequent microfilmed documents will be sent to you by my office. If you have any questions, please contact me at 215-921-6271.

Sincerely,

Eleanor C. Reed

Supervisor-Microfilm/Records

Enclosures

CC: R. C. Arnold, GPU

J. Godleski, DRMG-GPU

R. L. Long, GPU

J. L. Weiser, GPU

R. F. Wilson, GPU